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MENSAGEM/SUBJECT: 

In reply to your letter, dated August 15, 2011, 1 would like to inform you that 1 agree with the 

extension for an additional 10 years of theAEB-NASAVLBI Agreement. 

Thank you so muCh for your attention to this matter. 

Jcsé..Monserrat Filho 

ffiCe for International Cooperation 

CiõnC,a e TocnouOgia 



National Aeronautics and Space Administration 

Headquarters 
Washington, DC 20546-0001 

August 15, 2011 
R 
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Prof. José Monserrat Filho 
Head 
Office of International Cooperation 
Brazilian Space Agency - AEB 
SPO Area 5 Quadra 3 Bloco A 
70 610 220 Brasilia, DF 
Brazil 

Dear Prof. Filho: 

1 am writing in regard to the Agreement between the National Aeronautics and Space 
Administration (NASA) and the Brazilian Space Agency (AEB) conceming cooperation 
on Space Geodesy Research with Emphasis in Very Long Baseline Interferometiy. This 
Agreernent first went into effect on August 16, 2001, for a period of ten years and will 
expire on August 16, 2011. 

In order to continue our rnutually beneficial cooperation on this activity, NASA proposes 
to extend the Agreement, under the sarne terms and conditions of the August 16, 2001, 
Agreement, with a new expiration date of August 31, 2021. 

Ifthis proposal is acceptable to the AEB, 1 propose that this letter, together with your 
affirrnative reply, document the extension of this Agreement. 

Sincerely, 

/7-t Karen C. Feldstein 
Director, Science DiVisiO 

Office of International and 	
rgnRelatjOn5 

 




























